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Green Street Sustainability Park Concept Options Available for Comment 
 
Ridgway, CO – Three concept options for the Green Street 
Sustainability Park were presented in a public meeting held 
on June 11th and are now available for public viewing and 
comment through June 28th. They are available at 
https://readymag.website/u4242466480/4705864/. Just 
click on the “New Survey!” button to check out the 
concepts, fill out the survey, and provide your feedback.  
 
Superbloom was selected by the Town, after a competitive solicitation process, to provide a plan, 
process, and approach for the public engagement and master planning for Green Street Sustainability 
Park. So far, two public meetings have been held as part of this initiative. Following the current 
survey/comment period, Superbloom will develop a priority list of elements and facilities, as well as a 
final preferred layout, based on all input received in order to meet the collective desires of the 
community. 
 
For more information, please contact Preston Neill, Town Manager, at  pneill@town.ridgway.co.us or 970-
626-5308, ext. 212.  
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